
CAHK Symposium 2022 on the theme “Challenges & Opportunities for Fiber Gigabit Economy” 
successfully concluded on 15 December, 2022. 

The symposium aims to bring the best minds from different stakeholders within the fiber 
broadband ecosystem, such as government officials, network providers, and industry experts to 
discuss how to enhance gigabit broadband to strengthen Hong Kong’s digital development.

The symposium invited industry professionals to share 
industry insights, including Mr. Victor Zeng, Sales 
Director of Ookla APAC, Dr. Xiang Liu, Fellow of IEEE & 
OSA, Ms. Dang Mei-mei, Chief-engineer of ITSR, CAICT, 
and Mr. Arthur Chen, Chief Consultant of National 
Broadband Development of Huawei. We would like to 
express our sincere gratitude for all the speakers’ 
contributions in insights, knowledge and cases sharing. 

We express our warm gratitude to the two Guests of Honours – Mr. Chaucer Leung, JP, 
Director-General of Communications, OFCA to share government’s policies to promote the 
building of network infrastructure; and Hon. Duncan Chiu, Legislative Council Member 
(Technology and Innovation Functional Constituency) to share the collaboration between 
government and the industry.

The representatives from major 
operators including Mr. Johnson 
Zhang, Executive Director, 
Network Development, China 
Mobile Hong Kong Co. Ltd., 
Mr. Ricky Kwong, Head of 
Network Planning & Operations, 
HKT Limited, Mr. Lee Kwan, CTO, 
HGC Global Communications Ltd. 
and Mr. Danny Li, CTO, Hong Kong 
Broadband Network, had a lively 
panel discussion at the 
symposium. 

The discussion was moderated by Mr. Stephen Ho, 
Co-Founder & Chief Executive Officer of n-hop Technologies 
Limited.


